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Chair Kropf, Vice Chairs Andersen and Walan and members of the House Judiciary 

Committee:  

 

I am writing in support of HB 2006.  I am concerned about the ease with which 

people can buy firearms in our communities already.  If we can keep young people 

from having as many guns, we will certainly prevent more loss of life among our 

families.  I have a teenage daughter whose volleyball teammate was the victim of gun 

violence, catching a stray bullet in the head, while out with friends.  It's not okay.  We 

need to protect our children, and all in our communities. 

 

Elizabeth Ferdig 

Portland, Oregon 


